BTU: Notice of changing the location of General Meeting of Shareholders 2017 
On 18 May 2017, Bentre Urban Project Joint Stock Company announced Notice of changing the location of General Meeting of Shareholders 2017 as follows:

Approve changing the location of General Meeting of Shareholders 2017 asfollows:

+ The location announced before: Dong Khoi Palace Wedding Banquet Conference Centre
+ The changed location: Dong Khoi 2 Restaurant, No. 210B, Dong Khoi Avanue, Phu Khuong ward, Ben Tre City

Reasons: could not arrange the Hall at the first location

